
 

Teaching  

and  

Learning 

 

Healthy Norfolk Schools and Norfolk and Suffolk Foundation Trust 
working together to support schools. 
 
Central Norfolk CAMHS services and Healthy Norfolk Schools would like to 
invite all primary and secondary school staff to our liaison evenings, 
beginning in Spring term 2015.  
 

There will be three sessions each term, held around Norfolk which are fully 
funded and will be FREE for schools to attend. 
  
 

Each session will include a CPD slot, with input from CAMHS staff on a 
variety of topics. There will also be a liaison slot, where school staff can meet 
with CAMHS staff, either individually or in groups, to ask questions, seek 
advice, make suggestions or request more specific or intensive support for 
their school. There will be a variety of CAMHS staff in attendance, including 
the Under 14s Team (based at 'The Bethel'), the Youth Service (based at 80 
St Stevens Street, Norwich), and the Eating Disorders Team. 
  

The focus for the Spring Term sessions is managing self-harm in 
schools. 
 
We would love to see you there!  
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CAMHS  
Managing Self-Harm  

in Schools  
 

Child and Adult Mental Health  
Twilights for School Staff. 

 

Email: ecch.healthyschoolstraining@nhs.net 

Date and Time: 27th January - 16.30-18.00 
Venue:  Holt Hall  
Cost: £0.00 

Date and Time: 20th January - 16.30-18.00 
Venue:  Norwich PDC 
Cost: £0.00 

Date and Time:  5th February - 16.30-18.00 
Venue:  Harleston Primary School  
Cost: £0.00 


